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LOCATION

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

I extend my greeting to all those in the world who know the Servant of God Luisa
Piccarreta and are committed to spreading the message.

On the occasion of the 150th anniversary of her birth, in response to the request
addressed to me by the Public Association of Faithful “Luisa Piccarreta-Little Children of the
Divine Will” of Corato, I wish to convene the Fourth International Congress on the Servant
of God Luisa Piccarreta, which will take place in Corato, April 22nd to 26th of 2015.

I am sure that it will constitute a valuable opportunity to strengthen the “network of links
between the several groups” and “make visible ever more the great family of the Divine Will
established in the bond of unity of the ecclesial communion” (Comunication 3).

Therefore, I give the task to the Association to organize the event and arrange the
reception of those who wish to join the initiative.

Entrusting from now on the initiative to the Virgin Mary, Mother and Queen of the
Divine Will, I invoke on each of you my blessing.
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